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Hi California State Water Resources Control Board Members,
Thank you for your work on the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan, and setting instream flow levels.

I’'m concerned about the flow levels of rivers and tributaries. The Department of FISh and Wildlife have determined that
50-50% of unimpaired flows are needed to prowde for salmon recovery.

| think we should follow the recommendations for the recovery of salmon, and also think this would greatly benefit the
general health of these waterways.

| believe setting flow levels below the scientific recommendations will lead to the destruction of.salmon runs and
negatively affect the health of our waterways.

Best Regards,
Noah Armstrong

824 Calero Ave
San Jose, CA 95123



